
CAL/PMW 

11th January, 2984 

Dr. U.B.L. McClelland, 
Director, 
B.T.S. 
R.I.E. 

Dear Drian, 

'rank you for your letter of 30th December, about exchanges of 
commercial factor VIII with Belfast. The exchange was agreed 
early in 1983 because at that time SNBTS #actor VIII was in 
very short supply. The first part of the exchange arrived 
shortly after the negotiations and at the time SNBTS material 
markedly improved. The material that has arrived recently 
lust completes the exchange. As I understand it we are 
now quits with Belfast. 

Yours sincerely, 

C.A. Ludlam 
Consultant Haematologist 
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